REGISTER REALTY CO., Inc.

3306 ROSS CLARK CIRCLE, NW
DOTHAN, ALABAMA 36303
334-793-2440 FAX 334-793-1764

Document Control Desk 5 December 2003
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

One White Flint

Washington, D. C. 20555

Att: Mr. P. T. Kuo

Dear Mr. Kuo:

In the 1960’s, I endorsed the application filed on behalf of the Plant Farley.
My feeling was that the facility would be operated in a safe and manner. That
was close to forty years ago. I still feel the same way and endorse the
renewal of the application filed by Southern Nuclear Operating Company, a
Southern Company subsidiary.

My daughter, her husband, and my grandchild live in the nearby community
of Columbia. If1had any doubt about the safety of the facility, I wouldn’t be
writing this letter.

Plant Farley has had a tremendous economic impact on our community. The
hundreds of employees and their families live throughout the area. They are
involved in a positive way in all areas of community life.

CC: Mr. Charles R. Pierce

License Renewal Project Manager
Southern Nuclear Operating Company
P.O. Box 1295

Birmingham, Al 35201
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